
Printed on: 23/05/2017 09:10:01

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

19

South Hill Park 

Gardens

NW3 2TD

22/05/2017  15:00:182017/2356/P COMMNT The Heath and 

Hampstead Society

The proposed gate, shown as 2.1 m. wide, would be wide enough for a car to enter and be 

parked in the front garden.

Parking in gardens is not acceptable in Camden`s Plan and indeed not acceptable on new 

housing in the new Local Plan (when adopted).

The pavement is wide and 

has much pedestrian traffic.

Any car backing in or out of this garden into a busy road would be an `accident waiting to 

happen`

The proposed new gates should be refused or limited in width to the existing main 

entrance(approx. 1m.) which is wide enough for removing refuse - but not wide enough for a 

car.

Please refuse.
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